
From: Todd Rollins
To: Keith McGlashan; Jesse Salomon; dmcconnel@shorelinewa.gov; Will Hall; Chris Roberts; Chris Eggen;

 cwinstead@shorelinewa.gov
Subject: Monday March 16, 2015
Date: Friday, March 13, 2015 1:11:20 PM

Hello,
We live just off N 185th St.  Please reconsider what you are proposing to allow to happen to
 the neighborhood my wife and I have loved since 1992.  We have always been proud of our
 neighborhood and are gravely concerned about the huge changes sure to come with the
 proposed radical rezone.  Please consider a much smaller rezone around the light rail station
 for phase one, see how that develops and continue with what is needed and appropriate. The
 proposed rezone is sure to devalue property and increase crime in a much larger area than is
 necessary.   Every neighbor I have spoken with has been either unaware of this and appalled
 to hear of what may happen or are aware and are angry and distraught over what this plan is
 sure to bring to our community.  I do not know a single person or household who support the
 plan as it has been proposed.  As people who vote, we would like to believe the community is
 being heard.  Are you listening?  Thank you for your consideration, Todd and Lori Rollins~
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